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Hi 
 
Below is my letter for your web site, I would prefer to be anonymous
 
I found myself in a uncomfortable situation with the law.  I have never been in trouble
with the law, except for a speeding ticket.  I reached out to Russell Bryant for advice.
After he heard what had happened, he provided me options on how to proceed.  Russell
knew that I was innocent and he tried several times to have my case dismissed by
Gwinnett County, to no avail.
 
We proceeded to a trial, and Russell did a superb job of representing me, which led to
a not guilty verdict. I could not have been more happy with the outcome or job
performed by Russell.

December 2013 – Innocent Gwinnett County Client


